

Spring Road Elementary PTO Newsletter

January 2017

Dates to Remember

January 2017

17 — PTO meeting at 4:30 – 5:30pm, Spring Road School Library (moved due to Skate Night)

19 — Skate Night 5:30-7:30pm Fox Valley Roller Rink

23 - February 16 — Box Tops Collection

February 2017

14 — Valentine's Classroom Party's (times TBD by teachers)

16 — PTO meeting at 4:30pm

21 — Skate Night 5:30 - 7:30pm

23 – 24 Book Fair during Parent/Teacher Conferences / Basket

TBD — Jump Rope for Heart (exact dates to be announced)

Skate Night - January 19

Join the fun and spend a couple hours in the evening with friends and family while helping yourself and your family to stay active and fit! The Neenah Fox Valley Roller Rink on Gillingham Road is closed to the public and open to Spring Road family and friends only.



PTO January 17 Meeting

Agenda for the PTO meeting is reviewing the proposed 2017-18 school year fundraisers and draft 2017-18 PTO budget. Meetings are open to all Spring Road parents, guardians and teachers. Join us at 4:30 – 5:30pm in the Spring Road library. You can arrive late as it fits into your schedule. Can't be there, send us your thoughts at SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com

Box Top\$ for Education



Collection dates:

January 23 – February 16

- 1. Clip Box Tops & check expiration date.
- 2. Tape or glue Box Tops on sheet until filled.
- 3. Send completed sheet to school.

Additional sheets can be found on the Spring Road PTO webpage at

http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.cfm, requested through your child's teacher or picked up at the school's office.

Notices and Reminders

Earth Week Activity



Don't trash those tabs!

Join us for the 2017 Pop Tab Palooza
Tab Collection: April 17 – April 21

Start saving pop tabs **now** to be collected per grade level. 100% of money earned by recycling (currently \$0.25/lb) the pop-tabs will be given to the grade that collected it. The teachers and students of each grade will decide how they want to spend the money!



The Earth Week activity is sponsored by the Spring Road PTO and is not a PTO fundraiser.

Volunteer Corner

Did you know the Spring Road Staff have asked the PTO to help them organize and send out requests for volunteers to help them with school activities?

Upcoming Volunteering opportunities:

- Book Fair need help set up, run and take down the book fair look for more information coming out soon
- Career and Hobby Day Have a career or hobby that you would like to share? Look for more information coming soon on how and when to share it at Spring Road
- Spring Picture Day April exact date TBD looking for 2 people to help in the morning to assist the photographer.

If interested, please contact the Spring Road PTO via <u>SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com</u> to be added to emails about signups.

Looking for more Spring Road information?

Did you know the Spring Road Staff use different media for communication? Take a look at and sign up for any or all of the below:

- Facebook Spring Road administration uses Facebook to send reminders and other information. Like the Spring Road Elementary page at https://m.facebook.com/sr1191
- Schoology Need more information about Schoology, please see our school website under newsletter attachments titled "Facebook & Schoology for Spring Road School" in the bottom left hand corner of the Spring Road website www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/newslettesandforms.cfm. If you have questions about our the communication tool, please contact our school office at 751-6975 or email Sheila Brucks at sbrucks@neenah.k12.wi.us
- Email contact the Spring Road PTO via SpringRoadPTO@gmail.com to be added to emails for additional information. Signing up for the PTO email does not mean you have to join the PTO, though we would love it. We just want to get more information to you about things happening at Spring Road. You can unsubscribe at any time.

Want to find PTO information?

Did you know the Spring Road PTO has a website with all kinds of information? Take a look at our website http://www.neenah.k12.wi.us/schools/springroad/pto.cfm for information like:

- PTO board members
- PTO meeting dates and times
- Teacher's favorites, which include information about all Spring Road teachers and classroom needs
- PTO agenda and meeting notes
- Yearly budget
- Upcoming events and full year calendar
- Fundraiser information
- Volunteer opportunities